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AFLS Board Seeking Professional Director with Accountancy Experience
Expression of Interest 
The Chair of Aboriginal Family Law Services (AFLS) is seeking to fill a vacancy for a Professional Director on the Board, and is calling for expressions of interest from professionals with accountancy skills. The Board is required to meet 4 times a year and usually meets in the Corporate office located in East Victoria Park. 
AFLS is an Aboriginal Community Controlled Organisation (ACCO) established under the CATSI Act 2006. AFLS provides legal representation and community education to Aboriginal people in regional WA in the areas of family and sexual violence.  
There are six current Board members, 4 Member directors and 2 Professional directors. The majority of directors are Aboriginal people elected by the organisation’s membership. All directors are volunteers and do not receive payment for their services. 
The Chair is seeking to add financial knowledge and experience to the current Board’s skill set. If you would like to join the Board of AFLS as a professional director please send an expression of interest and a current CV to the Board’s Executive Officer at afield@afls.org.au. Please call the Chairperson Prof Victoria Hovane for further information about this opportunity 0417928216.
Learn more about AFLS www.afls.org.au  or look for us on facebook.
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